May 1, 2023

Dear Mt. Ebal family,

Our annual homecoming will be held on June 4, 2023. The service will begin at 11:30, followed by our covered-dish lunch on the grounds.

We are honored to have again as our speaker, The Rev. Dr. Norman Hubbard. Dr. Hubbard grew up in Hildebran, NC. He received a B.S. degree in Business Administration from Western Carolina University in 1973, a Master of Divinity degree from Duke Divinity School in 1981, and a Doctor of Ministry degree from Asbury Theological Seminary in 1990. He began his ministerial career as pastor of the three-point Seagrove Charge in Randolph County in 1978. He retired from pastoral ministry in 2015. Dr. Hubbard is married to the former Susie Carter. They live in Davidson County near Thomasville. They enjoy watching a variety of sporting events on television, spending time with family, and taking day trips in their 2010 Camaro SS. Please join us on June 4 at 11:30 to hear the message from Dr. Hubbard and enjoy fellowship with our Mt. Ebal family.

If you are unable to attend, you may view the service live on our Facebook page on June 4 at 11:30. The video remains on our page, so you can view it at your convenience. The Mt. Ebal Facebook page can be found at: https://www.facebook.com/MtEbalMemorialAssociation
Historical documents, pictures, and information can be viewed on our website; Mtebal.org

I hope to see you as we praise God, fellowship together as a community of faith, and honor our Christian heritage.

God be with you til we meet again. *Addie*

Addie Sexton Futrell Mt. Ebal Association President